
BASNL MEMBER BENEFITS 
 

• A Winter 2025 drawing sessions at Memorial University Botanical Garden with Glynn Bishop and 
via Zoom on designated Thursdays 

• All events are suitable for participants of different backgrounds and varied experience levels 

• Paint and Chat” (free to members) with Glynn Bishop by Zoom every second Sunday Sunday of 
the month from 10 am - 12 noon   

• “Deep Roots: Crop Diversity of Newfoundland & Labrador” Exhibition in October, 2025—open to 
members of any level of exhibition experience   

• Access to international botanical artists (Education Sessions) at in-person workshops at MUNBG 
and sometimes by Zoom  

• Access to presentations by botanical experts at Memorial University Botanical Garden 

• Library-in-a-box at MUBG—members can sign out from our selection of books or magazines 

• The use of three large full-sheet size light boxes for extended periods of time when needed by 
emailing basnlpresident@gmail.com  

• Exhibit your work in members ’gallery on BASNL website 

• Link your personal web site to BASNL’s; if you have no personal website, link your BASNL space 
on your Facebook or Instagram;  

• No entry fee for exhibitions 

• Work and learn alongside other botanical artists in fun and encouragement in a relaxed 
atmosphere 

• Studio time at MUNBG to paint, draw after business meetings (3rd Monday of each month) or 
when garden opens for the season, to go into garden to paint, draw or photograph 

• Studio Time – “Bound by Nature” A Seasonal Sketchbook Journal Project with Margaret Walsh 
Best - Session 1 of 4 – once per season – no fee for members. 

• Studio time--bring ‘Deep Roots: Crop Diversity…’ paintings or drawings for friendly critique and 
suggestions, or, for those not working on an exhibition painting, bring a subject to draw or paint. 
A variety of plant subjects will be made available. 

• A walk in the Boreal Forest at MUBG, to learn new plants and flowers, mosses, lichens, and 
fungi. 

• ‘Leaf Details’ - Bring medium and subject of your choice. A variety of leaves will be available 

•  Christmas Social in December 

 


